
 

 

APMI India <apmi@apmiindia.org> 
 

Jan 17, 2025, 2:23 PM 

To: The Compliance Officers of APMI Members + Compliance Officers of APMI Non-Members + 
Portfolio Managers not registered with APMI 

Dear All, 

In pursuant to the SEBI Circular dated 20th August'24 which states that CSCRF has mandated NSE 
and BSE to set up Market SOC (M-SOC) with the objective of providing cybersecurity solutions to 
such categories of REs and our below email dated 12th Oct'24 point number 1- Please find below the 
links to media release/circular issued by BSE and NSE respectively for your reference and 
information: 

 https://www.bseindia.com/markets/marketinfo/DispMediaRels.aspx?page=7f35cda4-c3c7-
431d-bd1b-4637518da317 

 https://nsearchives.nseindia.com/content/circulars/MSD66154.pdf 

Given the importance of this matter, it has been shared with you promptly. We are in the process of 
gathering further details to simplify the process for our members and will keep you updated. 

Warm Regards 

Team APMI 

Association of Portfolio Managers in India 

Contact us at: https://www.apmiindia.org/apmi/contactus.htm 

Disclaimer: https://apmiindia.org/storagebox/images/Important/Compliance%20Sutra%20-
%20Important%20Disclosures%20to%20Members.pdf 

 

 


